
 

The holiday season is a time for family, friends, memories, love, and celebra-

tion.  During this time we strive to focus on the blessings given to us by God.  

As a center we are thankful for God’s guidance over forty years ago that led 

to the opening of TVCDC.  We are thankful for the many families that have 

touched our lives over the years along with the opportunity to minister to 

others.  It is an honor to help guide these young lives along with you. Our 

prayer is that this holiday season will give you and your families a new heart 

of thanks to our Lord for His mercy, joy, peace, and salvation. 

Sarah Dunlap Photography will be posting the link for viewing and purchasing 

the fall pictures this month.  Please visit our TVCDC Families Facebook page 

for the link.  All purchases will be made through Sarah Dunlap Photography 

directly.  Thank you Sarah Dunlap for all your hard work!    

The Fall Harvest party is scheduled for Wednesday, November 2nd at 10 am.  

All classes have sign up sheets posted on the classroom doors.  Please re-

member that all outside food must have a nutritional label on the outside 

package and be peanut free.  No costumes please.   

The Center will be closed Thursday, November 24th and Friday, November 

25th for the Thanksgiving Holiday.  Regular tuition charges apply.   

Parent Reminder:  Please remember to send a jacket labeled with your 

child’s name daily for going outside in cooler weather.  Also, remember to 

change out your child’s extra clothing for the cooler season.  Thank you!   

Teays Valley Child Development Center is part of the Kroger Community Re-

wards Program.  Link your Kroger Plus card to Teays Valley Child Develop-

ment Center at www.krogercommunityrewards.com to support your child’s 

school. The Kroger rewards program and picture orders are the only fundrais-

ers we request you participate in all year, so get signed up and order lots of 

beautiful photos! Thank you in advance for your support! Funds raised will go 

towards our new elementary school playground project. More info coming!!! 

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 304-757-9165. 

“Children are a gift from the Lord; they are a reward from Him.” 

       Psalm 127:3 (NLT) 
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Dates to remember: 

 November 2nd-Harvest 

Party 10 am 

 November 24 &25– 

Center Closed for 

Thanksgiving 
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President– Dr. Jason Epps 

Director- Tonya Neal  

Assistant – Lessa Wheeler 

Admissions – Brittany Hill 

Accounts– Barbara Hopkins 

Morning Supervisors– Jan 

Forloine, Becky Cook 

Evening Supervisors- Grace 

Johnson, Kristen Grispino 

Main office hours are from 

8am -5pm daily. 

 

Weekend Service Time-

Sundays at 10:30am 

Check out grouplink-

churchatthedepot.com 



 

Three year old teachers: 

Ms. Becky          Ms. Alyssa          
Ms. Kathy          Ms. Raven 

Ms. Olivia 

Ms. Emily H. 

Four/Five year old 

teachers: 

Ms. Kristen 

Ms. Bailey 

Ms. Brianne 

Ms. Sandy 

Ms. Alayna   

Ms. Sandra 

Hello Parents!  We will be wel-

coming November with our 

Fall Festival party on Wednes-

day, November 2nd.  Our oth-

er special day for the month is 

Thursday, November 17th– 

Pajama Day!   

This month our Bible unit is 

about how God made my fami-

ly.  Specifically, we will learn 

about Jacob and Esau, Joseph, 

and giving thanks to God for all 

he does for us.  In addition to 

learning about families, we will 

also discuss costumes and 

Thanksgiving.  Our letter focus 

now includes all vowels as well 

as the letters Tt, Ll, Bb, and Nn.   

We will be learning the “reach for 

the sky” character trait of PEACE 

and how to be a peacemaker. Re-

member to set your clocks back 

November 5th for the end of Day-

light Savings Time.   

Wishing you and your family an en-

joyable Thanksgiving season!  We 

are thankful for your presence here  

at TVCDC!   

 

Infants, Toddlers, and Twos   

Happy Thanksgiving!  The holi-

day season is upon us! It is time 

for family and friends, and cele-

brating the love, especially the 

love God has for us.  

Our harvest party will be 

Wednesday, November 2nd at 

10 am.  Please provide a small 

pumpkin for decorating at the 

party by November 2nd.  Thank 

you! 

This month we will be talking 

about the color brown, circles, 

squares, and triangles.  We will 

discuss Thanksgiving, being 

thankful, turkeys, leaves, and 

families.   

The one year olds will be reading the 

story of Abraham and Sarah.  The two 

year olds will be reading the story of 

Noah and the Ark.   

The character focus for the month is 

PEACE and how to be a peacemaker.   

Thank you for sharing your children 

and families with us here at TVCDC!   
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Infant teachers: 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Wanita, Ms. Ashley, 

Ms. Karri, Ms. Nancy, Ms. Tara S., 

Ms. Mary, and Ms. Kimberley 

Younger one year old teachers: 

Ms. Stacey, Ms. Michelle H., Ms. 

Grace, Ms. LaDonna, and Ms. Vic-

ki, Ms. Michelle M. 

Older one year old teachers: 

 Ms. Demaris, Ms. Kelly, Ms. Kin-

sey, Ms. April, and Ms. Tara B.  

Two year old teachers: 

Ms. Emily, Ms. Jessa, Ms. Treisha, 

Ms. Ashley H., Ms. Claire, Ms. Cas-

si, Ms. Emily H. and Ms. Steph 

Threes, Fours, and Fives 


